
I'm writing in support of House Bill 2001. It is much-needed legislation to allow for historic housing types 

to return to our neighborhoods and communities. We need a range of diverse housing types to 

accommodate all people and lifestyles. It was never appropriate to support one housing type - single 

family homes - over others, and it is past time to remove this archaic and damaging restriction from our 

zoning laws.  

 

Please vote in favor of House Bill 2001 
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